
 

 

RPNM Offers Condolences on the Passing of Ray Herrera  

The Republican Party of New Mexico expresses our deepest 
sympathies and offers prayers of comfort to the family and loved 
ones of Ray Hererra, who passed away on Monday. Ray served as 
chairman of the Republican Party of San Miguel County for over a 
decade. 

 

Sherry Morrison, a former RPNM Vice Chair for CD 3 and close 
friend of Ray, offered the following statement: 

"Ray was born in Rociada, NM on a family ranch. Ranching was his 
pride and joy. He was a Vietnam Veteran, a 9/11 survivor who helped 
direct flights to safety and was a longtime Republican who worked on 
numerous campaigns within New Mexico. He had a great sense of 
humor, a great sense of responsibility, and he was just a true friend. 
Once you became Ray's friend, you were his friend for life." 

 


